Dear Parent or Guardian:

In accordance with Pennsylvania School Law, **physical examinations** are required for school children in Bristol Township in the following grades:

- 1. Upon entry into school—kindergarten or first grade
- 2. In the **sixth grade**
- 3. In the **eleventh grade**

These grades were chosen because they normally mark important periods of growth and development in a child's life.

You may choose to have this examination done by your family physician or have the school physician examine your child. It is preferable to have your own physician do it, as he/she is more familiar with your child and their history.

If you choose to have your own physician perform the examination, please provide written proof. The private physician exam should have been completed no earlier than 12 months before the opening of the current school year.

Thank you for your cooperation in this important health matter. *If you have any questions, please call your school nurse at the number listed below:*

School:	Phone Number/Fax Number
Mill Creek Elementary School	267-599-2454 / 267-599-2468
Brookwood Elementary School	267-599-2421 / 215-547-5737
Keystone Elementary School	267-599-2490 / 215-788-1516
Ben Franklin Middle School	267-599-2312 / 267-599-2341
Neil Armstrong Middle School	267-599-2262 /215-949-1721
Harry S Truman High School	267-599-2171 /267-599-2196
Conwell-Egan Catholic H. S.	215-945-6200 ext.441/267-712-2067

Enclosure Rev. 3/23